



Kathy Hochul, Governor Roberta Reardon, Commissioner

Elizabeth Getman

Supervising Safety and Health Inspector

New York State Department of Labor, Public Employee Safety and Health

Central Intake Unit 207 Genesee St, Room 703 Utica, NY 13501 www.labor.ny.gov

August 29, 2024

Superintendent Joshua Meyer Boquet Valley Central School District 25 Sisco Street Westport, New York 12993 jmeyer@boquetvalleycsd.org

Dear Supt. Meyer:

Thank you for providing your response to our inquiry regarding a complaint about the basement classroom (mold growing on rugs and surfaces after the basement was flooded in August 2024, mice, bugs, radiators, boilers and exposed pipes) at: Bouquet Valley Central School District Lake View Campus, 25 Sisco Street, Westport, New York 12993.

As a result, the case has been closed.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 315-793-2673 or elizabeth.getman@labor.ny.gov. Thank you again for your cooperation and response.

Sincerely,

Clizabeth Getman
Elizabeth Getman

Supervising Safety and Health Inspector

New York State Department of Labor, Public Employee Safety and Health